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ROYAL GOVERNMENT OF BHUTAN
DAGANA DZONGKHAG ADMINISTRATION

DDA/PA-14/2021-2022 / :’0 h 8 28th June 2022
Public Notification

This is to notify the general public that with the onset of monsoon, numerous
landslides and flash floods are reported along the Sunkosh- Dagana Secondary
National Highway, causing damages to the road and bridges. In particular, the
Department, of Roads, Tsirang has reported that the wing wall, abutment and
foundation walls of Ampichu and Panachu bridges under Tashiding and Tsendagang
Gewogs were damaged partially, posing risk to the heavy vehicles to travel.

In this regard, since the above-mentioned bridges were weakened due to the recent
flash floods, commuters are notified to exercise extreme caution while traveling and
follow the load bearmg capacity (18 MT) of the bridges to ensure safety of all the
commuters.
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Tel: (+975)17601361 (DE), 06-481153 (Engineering Section)



